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Comments: Referring to peg 49 of the document:  A 700 foot buffer zone from North Pond is no where near

enough, even if the cutting is proposed below the pond.  North Pond is a unique parcel with significance to

wildlife.  Disturbance so close to the Pond will cause compromise in this ecosystem, and additional probability of

invasive species. 


